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NOTICE TO AIRLINES OPERATING IN JAMAICA 

 

Entry Requirements for Jamaica Nationals and Non-Nationals 

Effective April 16, 2022 

 

Effective April 16, 2022, the requirement for persons travelling to Jamaica to present a 

negative COVID-19 test certificate conducted no earlier than three days prior to the date of 

departure for Jamaica, is no longer applicable. 

 

 

We continue to place the highest priority on the safety and well-being of all who reside in 

Jamaica, and all who are visiting.  In order to ensure a seamless and convenient experience 

for all, we look forward to working with you our valued partner to welcome persons to 

Jamaica. 

 

 

 
 


